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Head of Education:  Alan Ward

Direct Dial: (01563) 576126   Fax: (01563) 576500


Email:  alan.ward@east-ayrshire.gov.uk 
Our Ref: MMcG/
Littlemill Primary School & Early Childhood Centre

Head Teacher: Cindy O’Driscoll

Littlemill, Rankinston, Ayr 

KA6 7HJ

Tel: 01292 590221

Fax: 01292 590221 Fillin 
Date: 19/6/17
Dear Parent/Carer,
Parents and Carers are invited to our Prize-Giving on Wednesday 28th June, starting at 1030am within the gym hall at the school.

Please be reminded that school closes Thursday 29th June at 1pm for the summer holidays.

I look forward to seeing you at the Prize-Giving on Wednesday.
Yours,
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Malcolm McGregor
Principal Teacher  
malcolm.mcgregor@east-ayrshire.gov.uk
